RE: Request for Meeting and Temporary Extension of Water Supply Deadline

Bauer, Lauren < @kcwa.com>	Mon, Jun 16, 2025 at 7:34 AM
To: Mark Kovich markkovichwhwd@gmail.com	
Cc: "James D. Ciampa" < @lagerlof.com>, '	'Pearce, Colin L."
@duanemorris.com>, Anthea Hansen <	@delpuertowd.org>

Mark,

The Agency has received Western Hills' letter. The letter will be provided to the Agency Board for their consideration at the June 26 meeting or earlier if possible. I will follow up shortly with potential meeting times for June 30 or July 1. Please let me know who you would like to participate in the meeting on behalf of Western Hills.

Thank you,

- Rauren

From: Mark Kovich <markkovichwhwd@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, June 12, 2025 4:10 PM

To: Bauer, Lauren < <u>@kcwa.com</u>>

Cc: James D. Ciampa < @lagerlof.com>; Pearce, Colin L.

< <u>@duanemorris.com</u>>; Anthea Hansen < <u>@delpuertowd.org</u>> **Subject:** Request for Meeting and Temporary Extension of Water Supply Deadline

Dear Lauren,

I hope you find the attached letter something the Agency will consider, and to give you ample time to prepare prior to your next Board meeting.

Regards,

Mark Kovich - Diablo Grande Homeowner/Resident/Volunteer

Board President

Western Hills Water District